
Please join us for the final installment of the three part monthly 
lecture series on one the most endangered species on this 

Planet: the Pacific Pocket Mouse!   
The final presentation will be presented by Will Miller, the 
Biomonitor for the United States Fish and Wildlife Service. 

Will Miller provides great expertise on what exactly an 
endangered species is, the challenges and successes of recovery,  

and the path towards delisting the Pacific Pocket Mouse from 
the Endangered Species List. 
You will not want to miss it! 

 

SCIENCE NIGHT! 
“Discover OC’s Rarest Species: 

the Pacific Pocket Mouse!” 
(Lecture Series (3 of 3)) 

 

Thursday, January 12th at 6:30pm  
at the Dana Point Community Center 

(34052 Del Obispo St, Dana Point, CA 92629) 
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